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- Lloyd, Tina



Name: Lloyd, Tina

Address: PO BOX 166, Worthington Springs, 32697

Email: tlloyd@acornclinic.org

Board Name: Health Care Advisory Board

Primary Phone:  

352-256-5788 

Please list any civic and professional accomplishments/honors, training or 
experience related to this appointment::   

Serve as Treasurer for Lake Butler Rotary Club, Serve as Secretary for Woodmen Life 
Gainesville Lodge, Founding member of United For A Cure Cancer Foundation Lake 
Butler and Board Member-Secretary  

Please list any current/previous Advisory Board appointments:  

N/A 

What Contributions do you feel you could make if you were selected to this 
board?:   

I have over 33 years experience in Healthcare. I am a Certified Respiratory Therapist 
with other experience including patient navigator role which worked with patients with 
disparities, and financial, emotional, social, and healthcare needs for which I connected 
the patients with resources to assist. I have attended legislative sessions in Tallahassee 
to assist with advocacy efforts to support healthcare initiatives for Florida, Hospitals, 
Clinics, and more.  

Please Agree with the following statements:

I understand this application is the property of Alachua County and subject to 
public records laws.  I hereby certify that the statements made on this application 
are true and correct. I understand that Appointees to advisory board/committees 
are required to attend scheduled meetings as specified in the "Guidelines for 
Citizen Advisory Boards and Committees". I understand that some boards and 
committees require Financial Disclosure (Chapter 112, Florida Statutes) and I am 
willing to file if required. I affirm that my personal and business (if applicable) 
affairs within Alachua County are in substantial compliance with all county 
regulatory and taxing authorities rules and regulations?:   

 
Yes 

Note: This question is for the Gainesville-Alachua County Airport Authority Board 
 
Do you currently hold any publicly elected office in the State of Florida?:   

 
No 



Note: This question is for the Gainesville-Alachua County Airport Authority Board

Have you, as yourself or as an employee, agent or consultant for another person 
or legal entity, transacted business with the authority within the last 3 years?:   

 
No 

Note: This question is for the Gainesville-Alachua County Airport Authority Board 
 
If so, please disclose the nature of the transaction.:   

N/A 

Employer :  

Alachua County Organization for Rural Needs, Inc. 

Occupation:  

Executive Director 

Are you currently serving, or have you ever served, on an Alachua County 
advisory board? :   

 
No 

Time of Submission: 07/24/24 6:26:26 AM

Attachments 
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ACORN Clinic 
23320 North State Road 235, Brooker, FL 32622 
786-972-4338 | scott@healthyfla.org 
 
June 25, 2024 
 
Dear Members of the Alachua County Health Care Advisory Board,  
 
It is my pleasure to recommend that the ACORN Clinic be represented as a member of the 
Alachua County Health Care Advisory Board (HCAB).  
 
For over 50 years, ACORN has provided dental care to Alachua County’s neediest residents 
for reduced or no cost. Located in the more rural community of Brooker, they are a crucial 
source of care for many who face barriers to care like affordability and transportation. 
 
ACORN has previously had a representative on the HCAB from which we benefitted greatly. 
Through their work, they have important insights on the needs of those Alachua County 
residents who are less visible and facing the highest disparities.   
 
Additionally, the clinic has undergone some changes over the last few months aimed at 
ensuring that ACORN is around to serve Alachua County and beyond for years to come. The 
ACORN Board has hired a new, talented executive director (ED) with deep roots in north 
Florida and community ties. Tina Lloyd, the new ED and ACORN’s HCAB representative, 
has over 20 years of experience in healthcare including 13 years of management in 
organizations that provide direct healthcare services. She is a long-time rural resident of 
north central Florida and is very familiar with the local healthcare safety net.  
 
I believe ACORN is an invaluable resource for the community and can significantly 
contribute to the goals of the HCAB. I enthusiastically recommend them for this position. If 
you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Scott Darius, JD 
Board President 
ACORN Clinic 
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